
       Curl PEI Newsletter 

 Membership Information 

This year the Canadian Curling Association, Provincial Government & PEI 

Curling Association is requiring new information all participants in curling 

clubs on PEI.  Each club has been asked to gather and submit the following 

information: 

 The delineation of participants by gender in categories of athletes, 

coaches, officials and other 

 Official language of choice 

 Proof of residency (postal code) 

CCA has defined ‘participant’ as any individual who is participating in any 

regularly scheduled curling activity at an affiliated curling centre. 

This information is important for Curl PEI to have on file for such things as 

insurance and funding applications.   

 KidSport Information 

KidSportTM PEI helps ensure that all children across Prince Edward Island have 

the opportunity to participate in organized sport by removing financial barriers that 

might limit or prevent participation. Since its inception in 1997, over 4400 Island 

children have received KidSport grants to cover the cost of sport registration fees. 

With the number of applicants and sports, we need to ensure that the process is as 

easy as possible and all parties understand it. 

If someone in your club is looking to receive KidSport funding please encourage 

them to visit the Sport PEI website.  If you are not familiar with how KidSport 

works please visit www.peicurling.com under documents. 

Congratulations! 

Suzanne Birt Rink  

Curl Atlantic  

Championship Champs 

 

Cathy Dillon  

PEI Sports Hall of Fame 

Inductee 

 

Clifford Poirier 

Community Service 

Award  Recipient  

October 5, 2011 

 Staff & Office Hours 
Amy Duncan & Gayle Johnston are Curl PEI staff for another year. 

Amy Duncan is the Executive Director and can be reached by phone (368-4208) or 

email (aduncan@sportpei.pe.ca). 

Gayle Johnston is the Technical Director and can be reached by phone (368-1071) or 

email (gaylej@eastlink.ca).  

The Curl PEI office will be staffed 32 hours per week from now until the end of the 

season.  The fall office hours will be Monday-Thursday 9-5pm.  Although office 

hours are set it is recommended you call before dropping in to ensure Amy is in. 

Quick News! 

 Rocks & Rings will be 

offered to Island 

schools and youth 

groups this year… 

please stand by for 

more info. 

 The Cornwall Curling 

Club will be hosting 

the 2012 Atlantic 

University Champi-

onship January 13-

15. 

 The City of Summer-

side will be hosting 

the 2012 Grey Power 

Players’ Champion-

ship Grand Slam 

event in April. 

Upcoming Events 

Adult Skills Development & High Performance Camp~ October 7 & 8 @ Charlottetown CC 

Junior Talent ID, Skills Development & High Performance Camp~ Oct. 9 & 10 @ Charlottetown CC 

Level 1 & 2 Ice Tech Training ~ October 14-16 @ Silver Fox C&YC 

Level 1 Officials Clinic ~ October 16 @ Charlottetown Curling Club 

Club Coach—Youth Workshop: designed for those working with 6-14 year olds ~ October 30 @ CCC 

For more information on these visit www.peicurling.com 
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